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                 Rally for Research
Dear Friends of ThyCa,

   Please join us as we celebrate our Annual

      THYCA RALLY FOR RESEARCH!

   Thanks to everyone's wonderful generosity, we have awarded 54 Thyroid Cancer 
Research Grants totaling $1.5 million. This year ThyCa again plans to award new 
research grants. Our grants are open to researchers and institutions worldwide.

   This year's Research Fundraising Campaign promises to be another outstanding 
campaign that will unite us all across the globe with other ThyCa family and friends, as 
we each choose our own way of participating. 

   Please gather your friends, families, neighbors, support groups, or anyone else you 
choose, to help us continue our Research quest.

   Previous successful sponsorships have included individual donations —we will 
be happy to mail donation envelopes to you, to share with friends and relatives—              
as well as tribute gifts in honor of weddings, birthdays, and other special occasions, 
plus Walks, 5K Runs, Marathon Runs, Dinners, Golf Tournaments, Concerts, Card and 
Board Games, and others. 

   Have a new idea? We’ll be happy to announce your fun and personal choice ideas on 
our Web Site, and invite our web site visitors to sponsor you…please keep us posted!

   Check out the additional links and printed forms on our web site. If you need 
assistance, or have questions, just jot us an e-mail and we’ll be happy to help. We wish 
you a fun and successful effort. We look forward to hearing all about your plan, or  
“your day.” Please write and share your ideas and plans with all of us.

   You honor people with thyroid cancer everywhere by continuing to support our 
dreams of finding cures for all Thyroid Cancer. Your spirit of generosity and loving 
support will help us all meet the urgent need for further Research on Thyroid Cancer. 
Together, let us move forward in the name of Research, to ensure a brighter future 
for everyone affected by thyroid cancer.

   We look forward to hearing from you soon. We send you warm ThyCa thanks, 
wrapped with wishes for a future of good health.

ThyCa's Fundraising Team
ThyCa: Thyroid Cancer Survivors’ Association, Inc. <www.thyca.org> 

P. S. Donation envelopes are also available. Contact us and we'll be glad to send them 
to you. For more details about the Rally for Research, 
visit www.thyca.org/how-to-help/rally/.   
Thank you very much for your support.
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